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    To:   Board of Education  

    From:   Dr. Mary Whitrock, Superintendent; Business Manager Jonah Adams 

 Date:   July 26, 2024 

    Subject:   Easements for Sidewalk Installation on St. Wenceslaus Street  

   

 
Background 
 
The City of Ripon has initiated renovations on St. Wenceslaus Street adjacent to Ingalls Field. As part 
of this project, the City plans to install a new sidewalk along three sections of property owned by the 
District. This sidewalk would provide a safe pathway for students and community members outside the 
stadium. 
 
To proceed with the installation, the City has requested that the School Board approve three 
easements. These easements will grant the City the necessary rights to access, construct, repair, 
maintain, and replace the sidewalk on Ripon Area School District land. 
 
Recommendation 
 
We recommend that the Board approve the easements requested by the City of Ripon. This approval 
will ensure the timely completion of the sidewalk, benefiting both students and the community. We 
look forward to discussing this issue with you further at your convenience.   
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